Telephone: 315-255-4138
Fax: 315-255-4727

CITY OF AUBURN
Comptroller

24 South Street, Suite 104
Auburn, New York 13021

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL

Independent Audit Services
The City of Auburn Comptroller will receive proposals at the above address until

Friday, March 29,2019 at 4:00 P.M.

Plans and specifications may be obtained through the City of Auburn’s website at
www.auburnny.gov under Bids / RFP’s.

In accordance with Executive Law, Article 15-A, the City of Auburn encourages proposals from
minority and women-owned business enterprises as defined under Subdivision 9 of Section 310
of said law. All selected applicants will be required to provide an equal opportunity policy and
staffing plan.

The City reserves the right to reject any and all bids, waiver any informalities, or award the
contract in the best interest of the City of Auburn.

M

Jeffrey Dygert, City Manager
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